
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Kara Brurok' <KaraBrurok@schouse.gov>

Date: 5/14/2014 5:50:03 PM
Subject: RE: Proviso

Contracts are being signed now. This is really our first chance to implement.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Kara Brurok [mailto:KaraBrurok@schouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 5:08 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: Proviso

You don't want this to begin until 2015? Why would that be?

Kara C. Brurok
South Carolina House of Representatives
Ways and Means Committee-Budget Analyst 
1105 Pendleton Street 
525 Blatt Building
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
o. 803.734.1539
c. 803.331.7080
karabrurok@schouse.gov

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 2:32 PM
To: Kara Brurok
Subject: Proviso

Kara,

Here is my thought on a Proviso.

February payment for Appalachia is in the Comptroller General's Office. March is to be in our hands in the am. If it is 
correct, it will be to the Comptroller General by the end of Friday. At that point we are current.

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
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